
December Newsletter 
 

Canned good drive totals 

There is still time to bring in more canned goods for 
the Christmas food pantry!! 
 
 

Return to School: 
We will be returning to 
school for regular learning 
after the new year’s 
holiday. 
 
Chromebooks​: 
Chromebooks are to return 
with students after the 
holiday break is over. 
 
  

Toys for tots drive: 
Along with the canned 
good drive, we still have 
the tots for tots drive going 
as well, help out those less 
fortunate. 
 
Stay safe during the 
holidays:  
Do not forget to practice 
the health and safety 
guidelines during this 
holiday 
season. 
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